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APRIL NEWSLETTER / CYLCHLYTHYR MIS EBRILL 2018 
 
Annwyl Gyfeillion – Dear Friends, 
 
Our Society members were treated to a feast of music at Radley Green Farm with Mike’s Miscellany Evening on March 16th. 
Everyone enjoyed a chat over their fish and chip supper. Thank you to Mike Price for a wonderful evening and to Don & Shirley 
Moody for hosting the event.  In our March monthly meeting we enjoyed an informative and fun presentation by guest speaker 
Helen Boshier on ‘Style and Colour matching’. Thank you to our President Brian Farmer who volunteered to have his colours 
‘selected’. 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
FROM MAY ONWARDS OUR MONTHLY MEETINGS WILL BE HELD ON THE 4th WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH. THE 

APRIL MEETING WILL BE ON THURSDAY, 26th APRIL, THEN THE MAY MEETING WILL BE ON WEDNESDAY, 23rd  MAY.  
THE CHANGE HAD TO BE MADE TO FIT IN WITH THE AVAILABILITY AT THE CHAPTER HOUSE. I HOPE THAT MOST OF 

YOU WILL STILL BE ABLE TO ATTEND OUR MONTHLY MEETINGS ON THE WEDNESDAYS. 
 
Details of the next monthly meeting and other events are listed below: 
 

 ‘A Musical Event with Vicki Swan and Jonny Dyer’ 
Playing a variety of instruments including the nyckelharpa. 

 Thursday, 26th April 2018 at Chelmsford Cathedral Chapter House at 7pm for a 7.30pm start. 
                      Refreshments and Raffle prizes- Ivy Price, Kay Bright and Buddug Rowland Frank 

 
WELSH CLASSES–The next classes will be held on Monday 9th and 23rd April 2018 at Radley Green Farm at 2.00pm. Please 
ask for more details if you are interested in joining the Welsh classes for a fun afternoon of Welsh conversation and scrabble! 
 
CHARITY COFFEE MORNING on Thursday, 19th April 2018 at 10.30am hosted by Sina Williams. The address is Chalk End 
House, Chalk End, Roxwell, CM1 4LG. Look out for the Welsh flag at the end of the road. Number 59 bus goes past Sina’s house, 
if you don’t feel like driving.  If you require directions please ring Sina on 01245 231279. Donation of £5 per person and a raffle 
prize will be much appreciated. 
 

ANNUAL CONCERT AT CHELMSFORD CATHEDRAL ON SATURDAY 9TH JUNE 2018 
This concert will feature the Aber Valley Male Voice Choir and The Siren Sisters. Tickets are £16 and are available from 
Arthur Williams on 01621 778711, or from Allegro Music, 95 High Street, Chelmsford. We have 500 tickets to sell for this popular 
event. It will require a big effort by all our members to ensure that we have another full house. There are flyers and posters 
available if you can help to promote the concert around where you live. 
  
DATES FOR THE DIARY  
MUSICAL EVENING WITH ‘AFTERGLOW’ on Wednesday, 23rd May 2018 at the Chapter House. 
SUMMER SERVICE on Sunday, June 3rd at 10.30am at Little Baddow URC. 
MORNING COFFEE IN THE COUNTRY on Wednesday, 13th June 2018 at 10.30am hosted by Arthur & Carys Williams. 
AGM & QUIZ NIGHT on Wednesday, 27th June 2018 at the Chapter House. 
SUMMER CELEBRATION on Saturday, 30th June 2018 at 3pm- Afternoon Tea held at Radley Green Farm.  
 
 
SOCIETY NEWS 

• Happy Birthday to Cynthia Styles who celebrated a special birthday this month. 
• Best Wishes to Arthur Williams following his recent operation. 
• Best wishes to all members who have been unwell recently and we hope to see you all soon. 

 
Cofion Cynnes, 
Gwenno Pope 
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